
Friday 27th September

Nursery  Beau
Reception- Tenoila
Year 1-Naomi
Year 2 - Maeve
Year 3 - Angela
Year 4- Lucia
Year 5 - Lena
Year 6-  Harper

Monday- Class Celebration of the Word

Tuesday - Gospel Assembly Led by the Chaplainy
Team at 3pm.  All Welcome 

Wednesday - Faith in Schools 

Thursday- Class Prayer and Scripture Doodle

Friday - Celebration Assembly at 3pm. All Welcome

Please ensure you
have logged on to

ParentPay and paid
for any outstanding

school trips,
residentials,

schools meals,
breakfast club and
after school club.

Year  4 are going to 
the Rotunda

museum on 9th
October , payment

via Parent Pay

SSLLEETTNNEEWW TTEERR
 Our MIssion

Statement Stars this
Week:

Nurs 82.4 %
Rec -  96.7%
Yr1 -  100%
Yr2 -  89%
Yr3 - 83.9%
Yr4 - 78.4%
Yr5 - 100%
Yr6 - 89.7%

Date

Our Weekly Assemblies

To-do

A message from the Executive Head

Weekly
Attendance

We have had a lovely week in school. On Monday we were visited
in Y5-6 and Y4 by Lee and Dawn Threadgold who lead Animated

Objects. Lee and Dawn worked with our pupils to make
illuminations for our town centre. The children had an amazing

time and were able to develop their art and design skills. We have
just allocated pupils to the roles of Mini Vinnies and Junior

Chaplains; these important roles help to further develop the
Catholic Life of our school and allow the pupils the opportunity to
support their local community. We are so proud of all of our pupils

who applied for the posts!



Miss Cable and the Sports
Leaders  are running Dinner

Time Clubs. No need to book ,
just turn up.

Clubs run from 12.45 - 1.15
daily.

Monday -  Class 1 and 2 -
Construction

Tuesday - Class 3 and 4 -
Table Tennis

Wednesday - Class 3 and 4 -
Running

Thursday - Class 1 and 2 -
Fitness

Friday - Class 3 and 4 - Kahoot 

Well done to Y1 and Y5 for 100%
attendance this week! Keep up the

great effort to come to school every
day and on time! Whole school

attendance has risen by 1% this week,
which is great news but we still need

everyone to commit to attending
school everyday as we are still 8.6%
below the expected National figure!

Miss Cable spoke with all the
children in assembly about the
importance of bike/scooter
safety. We discussed the
importance of wearing a helmet
and how to stay safe whilst near
the roads. The children were all
fantastic!

Celebration of the Word

Lunch time Clubs

National Attendance

Health & Safety

Thank you for your support in not allowing
school-aged children to ride their bikes and
scooters on the school site. This is for the

health and safety of everyone. We do have
people on site using crutches and walking

sticks and this can make them feel nervous.
We have also had some near misses when
children have come off their bikes on the

ramps and some occasions where they have
ridden quickly towards the main road.

Safeguarding

A reading from the Holy Gospel according to Mark 

John said to Jesus, “Master, we saw a man who is not
one of us casting out evil spirits in your name; and

because he was not one of us we tried to stop him.”
But Jesus said, “You must not stop him: no one who

works a miracle in my name is likely to speak evil of me.
Anyone who is not against us is for us...”


